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PRESS RELEASE 
 

No: 470/2018 

Date: 15th August 2018 

 

GENOA – LETTER OF CONDOLENCE 
 
On behalf of Her Majesty’s Government of Gibraltar and the people of Gibraltar, the Chief Minister 
has written to Signor Giuseppe Conte, the Prime Minister of Italy to express the sincere 
condolences of everyone on the Rock following the terrible accident at the Morandi Bridge. 
 
A similar letter has been sent to Signor Marco Bucci, the mayor of Genoa. 
 
A copy of the letter is attached. 
 


